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A quick look at news and upcoming events in the  

Eau Claire Area School District 

from our Communications Office 

November 10, 2022 

 

Throughout the school year we’ll send out info shared by our schools on newsworthy 

events and activities. Please reach out to the contacts listed  

or Communications Manager Teri Piper Thompson at 715-852-3040 or  

tpiperthompson@ecasd.us for more information.  
 

School Board President, Dr. 
Tim Nordin, and Commission-
er, Erica Zerr, will host the 
School Board’s annual “How 
to Run for School Board” in-
formational session on Thurs-
day, November 17, 2022, 
from 7-8 pm at the Admin-

istration Building at 500 Main Street.  Anyone interested in learning more about how to 
become a candidate for the upcoming school board election in Spring 2023 is welcome to 
attend.  They will talk about the responsibilities of the Board, answer questions, and have 
all the forms necessary to fill out and declare your candidacy. Learn more at ECASD Spring 
School Board Elections Information. 

There is a Hmong New Year celebration at Locust Lane beginning at 
2 pm TODAY, THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10.  Students and Hmong fami-
lies will enjoy dances performed by North and Memorial students, a 
Hmong song from Khoua Vang, and a poem read by Zoua Her, a for-
mer Locust Lane teacher. Students will wear their traditional New Year 
clothing and be showcased as part of the event. Staff and students 
will each get to try egg rolls from Egg Roll Plus as well! Contact Chris-

tina Geissler at 715-852-3707 for information or feel free to just attend the event.  

https://www.ecasd.us/District/Board-of-Education/Spring-Election-Information-Board-Candidates
https://www.ecasd.us/District/Board-of-Education/Spring-Election-Information-Board-Candidates


The Eau Claire North Hmong Club is sponsor-
ing at Hmong New Year Celebration on Friday, 
November 11, at North High from 5 pm-8 pm. 
It will include an open mic, guest speaker, per-
formances and a Hmong food fundraiser. Con-
tact Blia Schwahn at bschwahn@ecasd.us for 
more information.  

Need a little help stocking your cupboard for the upcoming holiday? Northstar’s Kitchen 
Cupboard and Feed My People will host a drive thru pop-up food pantry on Monday, No-
vember 21, 11:30 am – 1:00 pm.   

Mobile grocery distribution will be available to 
current and future Northstar Middle School 
families, along with surrounding community 
members, in need of extra groceries over the 
holidays. Receive fresh produce, dairy/meat, 
and pantry staples including snacks and cereal 
for your household. Drive-up distribution will 
take place in front of Northstar at 2711 Abbe 
Hill Drive. Contact partnership coordinator 
Jenn Junker at 715-852-5107 for more infor-
mation.  

 

   


